
                      January 2023                 

Happy belated new year to you all. Here’s a quick update of our F.O.S.S 

fundraising and events during the autumn term… 
 Nocturnal Nature Walk – This wonderful first-time event raised £40. Many thanks to 

all who attended. Let’s hope we can organise more things like this for all the family to 

enjoy. Thank you Anna and Craig!  

 Bags 2 School -  Our collection in November raised £60. Many thanks to those who 

collected and dropped bags off.  

 Shelley’s Quiz – The quiz at the Silverdale Hotel raised £56. Thank you Shelley! 

 Silverdale Christmas Market and Grand Christmas Raffle – What an amazing festive 

evening with fantastic support from both the school and village community. An 

impressive £1400 was raised. In addition to this, the WI kindly donated £82 from 

their cake stall on the evening. Thank you ladies, you were all brilliant!  

Christmas Parties – A huge “thank you” must go to Kay Loch for her generous donation 

towards the Christmas Parties at school as well as the mums who came along and 

helped out on the day. What a lovely, welcome morning and afternoon for the teachers 

who spent time tidying classrooms and meeting with support staff whilst the children 

were busy partying!  

We thank you for your continued support!  
F.O.S.S. supported our school in the following ways last term; 

>  Class set of 20 Chromebooks £1112 

> Installation of work benches to create a computer station in the hall £370 

> Children’s office chairs for the computer station £114 

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

 Movie Night – TODAY!  

 Valentines Disco – Friday 10th February 

F.O.S.S. CALENDAR TO FOLLOW VERY SOON 

For any more details or to let us know how you can help, please see Mrs Knight or Katie 

Lambert or send us an email… foss@silverdale.lancs.sch.uk 
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